

Newsletter of Sutherland Shire Council

OUR SHIRE

May/June/July 2008 www.sutherland.nsw.gov.au

A VIEW FROM INSIDE THE SSHED

After running her business, Nine2Three Employment Solutions, from inside the SSHED for three years, Kathryn MacMillan tells us about her experiences:

Q: How did your business start?

A: Nine2Three started out from the spare room at home in 2003. I had an idea about helping people find employment with flexible hours. There are plenty of highly skilled and talented people wanting to work, but work flexible hours. With the current skills shortage in the employment market, more businesses needed help finding staff and within 12 months I needed a much bigger office.

Q: Why did you move into the SSHED?

A: I did my homework and thought the SSHED was an ideal place for Nine2Three. The facilities are all first rate and the offices very well presented and professional. I loved the fact that we walked into our office on day one and it was completely set up with furniture, computers, phone system, voicemail, email and internet – everything we needed to be business-ready.

Q: Why are you leaving the SSHED?

A: We're moving simply because we've outgrown our office. Nine2Three has enjoyed spectacular growth and this month we move to larger premises in Sutherland.



Q: What's next for Nine2Three?

A: There's so much interest in our business and the flexibility we can offer to both businesses and candidates. While we work across Sydney today, we do plan to open offices in Melbourne and Brisbane in the future.

Q: What have you enjoyed most about the SSHED?

A: I've so enjoyed being around likeminded business people. We're all here for one reason – to be successful and grow our business. The other business owners are really happy to share contacts, referrals and ideas. It's a very inspiring and motivating place to be. The SSHED has been a fantastic stepping stone for us and I would certainly encourage businesses looking for growth and support to consider joining the SSHED as a tenant.

Limited office space is now available at the SSHED. For more information please call 8545 7777, email info@sshed.com.au or look at the web page at www.sshed.com.au.